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Dear Members, 
 
Hope this finds everyone well and 
ready for our meeting and preparing 
for our shows. As you may have seen 
in an email, thanks to the work of Kris 
and Bob we now have a new partner 
in our shows for 2014. A big thank 

 

 A Message from our President  Blake Roulette 

 
you to Kris and Bob. 
We will be covering a lot of 
information at this meeting and I 
hope everyone has made plans to 
be there to volunteer to work at our 
show. We will see you all at the 
Holiday Inn on Tuesday, at our 
meeting.  
 
Be careful, have fun, and see you 
on Tuesday. 
 
God Bless, 

Blake  
 

 July Meeting Location 

 
Our July meeting will again be held at the Holiday Inn at I-85 and Augusta Rd, 
4295 Augusta Road Greenville, SC 29605 
 
Directions: 
Traveling North Bound on I-85: Take exit 46 to 46 A (Augusta Road). Turn right 
off the exit, then turn left at first stop light. 
 
Traveling South Bound on I-85: Take exit 46 to 46 A (Augusta Road). Turn left 
off the exit, then turn left at the second stop light. 
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   Show Chair Report  Kris Harner 

 

Our July show is just around the corner, I hope to see many of you at the meeting to 
sign up to work Wednesday before the shows to help with set up and during our show 
Saturday.  Bev Crosby has already sent out a request for help in Obedience, I am 
sure Patrice Lineberger will need help in Rally too. Please, offer to help out over in the 
performance areas, even if it is just to give them a short break. I will have parking 
passes for those who sign up to work. 
 
Exciting News!   
We have a New Partnership for JULY 2014, PIEDMONT KENNEL CLUB 
 
Piedmont Kennel Club contacted Bob Vandiver asking about the cluster breakup.  
They had heard we were looking for a new partner.  Bob and I went to a special Board 
meeting and presented a financial report about our current show income and 
expenses.  Their Board had an official meeting and after a great discussion voted to 
recommend Piedmont KC join the GKC.   We had asked the Board to be sure that 
they announced to their membership that they were considering this move and to 
inform all members that the next meeting would be to vote on this important matter so 
no one could be blindsided.  Every PKC member was aware that their next meeting 
we would be giving a presentation, about all the great reasons to form a new 
partnership with Greenville Kennel Club.  There were many questions and good 
information and feedback from their members.  We left them to vote, and according to 
their President, Mallory, said it was an “overwhelmingly” YES vote. 
 
Please welcome All  Piedmont Kennel Club members, if you see any at the shows 
and they have a few minutes bring them by to meet me, in case I don’t know them, I 
would like to welcome as many as I can personally. 
  
Benefits: Building rent reduced, One weekend a year for shows, once a year of show 
setup. A 3 year commitment from TD to keep the rent at the reduced rate.  More 
income from RV parking. More specialties to work with, as we will have 4 days and 
more majors, with a history of large entries. One club to work with getting things done 
and to share ideas with for improving the shows.  
  
Losing the other 2 clubs in such short notice was a shock, but it allowed our club a 
chance to regroup and evaluate what worked and what could be better.  So no doubt 
the new partnership is going to be a bigger and better cluster.  I know I am looking 
forward to working on next year’s show, I hope each of you will look at our show this 
year, at what you see is working, and what we need to improve  I am always happy to 
hear any ideas you have for our shows. 
 
See you next week! 
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Please send out a Big Get Well Wish to Mrs. Libby Barclay. Libby sustained 
some injuries in a motor vehicle accident on June 15, 2013 returning home from 
the beach. Libby has been in Greenville Memorial Hospital but is going for Rehab 
at the North Greenville facility. We all wish Libby a very speedy recovery and 
blessings to husband Fred also. 
 
Please keep Cathie Duncan in your thoughts and prayers as she embarks on 
another surgery on July 16, 2013 and after the passing of her beloved Irish Setter. 
When us humans are battling health issues it only magnifies the pain when we 
lose our best friends so I think all of us can relate to the heartache. 
 
So happy to hear that Fran Marron recovered quickly from her surgical procedure. 
Keep up the good work Fran! 
 
If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, please 

contact Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk@charter.net. Remember, a 

simple word spoken in kindness can make a world of difference for a friend in 
need. 

Sunshine Committee  Becky Ward  

 

Publicity Committee  Trevor Butler

  

 

I am still looking for some write-ups on the history of the club. If anyone has any 
old literature or pics please contact me. 
 
Trevor Butler  
IGSATTCB@aol.com 

mailto:wardbk@charter.net
mailto:IGSATTCB@aol.com
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Hot Asphalt  Submitted by Kari Hill  
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Members’ Brags    

 
Lynn Cone 
Raelyn Wheatens 
 
Greater Dekalb Kennel Club 
Soft Coated Wheaten Terrier, Raelyn J'Adore Eiffel "Doree" 
 
Saturday July 6, Judge Mrs Houston Clark: 
WB 1pt 
 
Sunday July 7, Judge Desmond Murphy: 
WB BOS 2pt 
 
Two more points to go. She has 3 majors. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miriam Nell 
Tallyho Kennels 
 
We have a Harrier litter of 1 born on May 28 from 15 year old semen.  Sire is 
our multi group winning Ch. Tallyho Marksman. Dam is Ch. Downhome 
Enchantress.  The puppy is a little girl that I hope you all will be seeing a lot 
more of as she grows up!  She is co-bred with Susan Stacy Lowder. 
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Lisa Jumper 
Galaxy Kennels 
 
Just wanted to let everyone know that I am now grooming at Barkingham Palace Pet 
Hospital on 1240 E Butler Rd. Greenville, SC.  864-458-8500 
  
See everyone soon! 
 
 
 
 
Bobby Fairbanks 
Rough Collies 
 
Ch. Azalea Hills Heartbreaker RN went to the Richmond VA shows with agent Donna 
Williams and won 2 more majors to finish. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Members’ Brags   - Continued 
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Details from Your Delegate    Linda Knorr 

 

 

South Carolina Foothills Search and Rescue K-9 Unit receives American Kennel Club CAR Canine 
Support and Relief Fund grant. 

 
Created to honor the work of search and rescue K-9s who bravely served in the aftermath of 9/11, our American 
Kennel Club Companion Animal Recovery (CAR) Canine Relief Fund has donated 4 million dollars to local 
search and rescue teams.   
 
American Kennel Club affiliated clubs like the Greenville Kennel Club are presenting grants to 140 search and 
rescue groups in 45 states. 
 
Since Greenville Kennel Club member Erin Cronin-Webb is this month's Artist Guild featured artist, it was the 
perfect time for the Artist Guild and the Greenville Kennel Club to come together to celebrate with our local 
honorees: Cheri Milan and K-9 Chance, Dave Milan and K-9 Fresko, Brent Parker and K-9 Ralph, Belinda Martin 
and K-9 Joey, Deborah Meegan and K-9 Ziva and Ellen Parker and K-9 Sandy.  Also lending support were 
members of the Greenville Sheriff's K-9 unit. 
 
The Greenville Kennel Club proudly supports these K-9 teams. The unique talents of these highly trained dogs 
and their handlers often make the difference between life and death.  Team volunteers rely totally on grants and 
other funding for their supplies and certification training. It is surprising to know search and rescue teams pay all 
of their own expenses as they are volunteering out of love for the joy of serving others. 
 
The works of Erin Cronin-Webb, celebrating the unique bond between humans and canines will remain on 
display at the artist guild gallery, 200 N. Main Street for the next month with a portion of the proceeds from the 
sale of her paintings going to the South Carolina Foothills Search and Rescue. 

 

     

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Greenville Kennel Club 
P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month. The 
July meeting will be held at the Holiday Inn at I-85 & Augusta Rd., 4295 
Augusta Road, at 7:30PM. The Board of Directors meets every other 
month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Margaret Norkett,  
 Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 

Established in 1939    Greenville Kennel Club   An AKC Member Club 

The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

July 16, 2013 

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 

Blake Roulette - President  

Dorwynd@yahoo.com 

 

Tracy Iffland– 1st Vice President  

carouselchin@juno.com 

  

Bev Crosby – 2nd Vice President  

poshpoos@gmail.com 

 
Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 

Secretary 

ttyner@charter.net 

 
Margaret Norkett– Recording 

Secretary  

Eyespi20@WCTel.net 

 
Sandra Campbell -Treasurer  

GCamp54098@aol.com  

 
Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  

lindaknorr@charter.net 

 

Kris Harner - Show Chair  

kharner@carolina-networks.com 

  

Ken Spiegel –Web & Newsletter  

news@greenvillekc.org 

 

mailto:Eyespi20@WCTel.net
mailto:Dorwynd@yahoo.com
mailto:carouselchin@juno.com
mailto:ttyner@charter.net
mailto:Eyespi20@WCTel.net
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